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2025 Dalton Parks Vehicle Proposal

The Dalton Parks and Recreation Department is accepting Bid Proposals for 2025 %2 Ton Truck and a 2025 mid-size SUV
in Dalton GA. Envelopes containing bids must be sealed, addressed to City of Dalton-Finance Department, 300 W Waugh
Street, Dalton, GA 30720 and marked as follows: “Park Vehicle Bid”. Bids must be received in the Finance Dept by
Friday May 23, 2025 at 10:00am. Proposals will be opened publicly in the Finance Department, 300 W Waugh Street,
Dalton, GA on May 23, 2025 at 10:05 AM.

Additional information can be obtained by contacting Michael Hendricks at 706-463-5732 or email at
mhendricks@daltonga.gov

The right to reject any or all proposals or request additional information or clarification deemed necessary for
evaluations reserved to the owner, City of Dalton, Dalton, Georgia.



